
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judith Levine [mailto:judithrobinsonlevine@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 12:41 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: to Doug Szenher ADEQ 
 
Dear Mr. Szenher, 
 
I write today in support of the proposed third party changes to APCEC Regulations 5 and 6. 
 
Anything we can do to protect the Buffalo River is a good thing. 
 
Thanks for all you do to make the world a better place. 
 
best, 
Judith Levine 
Fayetteville, AR 
 


